
I want to express my sincere thanks to both of 
you for bringing the PlastiVan program to my 
students at Goodman Middle School. There 
was quite a buzz when students came to class 
on Wednesday. That showed that the 
presentation made a real impression on the 
kids. They had a variety of questions stemming 
from the demonstrations and the urethane 
"mushrooms" were quite a hit.

The energy and enthusiasm you put into your 
presentations are amazing and enviable. It was 
a great day!

___________________________________________________________________________________

“Energy and Enthusiasm”—Rolf Tremblay, Goodman Middle School




